August 13, 1953

Mr. George Zolotar
New York Regional Office

SEC
42 Broadway

New York City 4

Dear Mr. Zolotar:

I am sending herewith a copy of a letter
addressed to all Division Heads and Regional Administra-
tors. W.th it and referred to therein is a copy of a
letter from the President to the Postmaster General.

Since we understand that you operate
the Reorganization Division on a relatively autonomous
basis (even though the minutes of the Commission
disclose that your operation is under the general
administrative supervision of the New York Regional
Administrator), I am sending the material to your
attention as well as to the attention of Mr. Byrne.

Yours truly,

Ralph H. Demmler

Enclosure

CC: Mr. Peter T. Byrne



